


The plans are without consideration of the total disruption, overcrowding, excessive
demand on public health services and infrastructure this will produce as well as noise,
air and environmental pollution and the destruction it will cause to the current
environment, community, economic stability and quality of life that we as tax payers
and council tax payers deserve! 

We do not want high rise buildings!!!!!! There are multiple other options to creatively
expand housing that are less invasive and destructive to Edgware as we know  and love
it to be. 

The 10 year plan will cause excessive chaos,   disruption of every service and completely
destroy Edgware and make life difficult to complete everyday errands and to continue
living our lives safely and happily . Barnet’s plans have NOT taken the total disruption
and demand of this lengthily project into account for the current residents, nor have
they planned for the disruption!!!!

The extreme danger of the proposed electric bus station underground is beyond any
persons imagination and on the level of public disaster!!! 

Our world is in complete disillusionment of the destruction and immoral crimes against
humanity, please do not contribute to this crisis.

As a resident of Edgware, I understand the plan has been under development since
2020. However, I only recently became aware of its existence and its far reaching
potential impact on our community. The extent to which our community is affected is
not clearly stated or planned for in the proposal.

Unfortunately, I haven’t received any written communication from Barnet Council about
the Local Plan, despite its significance for Edgware’s future. Given the potential for
significant change to Edgware’s character and residents’ quality of life, I believe wider
notification would have been helpful.

I found the volume and complexity of the Local Plan and the related documents
overwhelming.  The 42-day consultation period seems insufficient for anybody to
comprehend the plan’s details – especially for anyone with work or caring
commitments.

However, I am deeply concerned about the impact of the Local Plan on Edgware and



its residents, both present and future.

In light of these concerns, I would like to express my support for
any representations made by Save Our Edgware and the Edgware Community
Association.  Please consider their submissions as reflecting my own concerns.

Please can you arrange for this letter to be considered as part of the Equality Impact
Assessment? 

Yours sincerely

Mrs Joanne Solomon




